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Sophia is an Idaho State University student who
is working towards her B.A. in Anthropology
with a certificate in Forensic Science. Though
she is not a “natural native” of Idaho, she
considers Idaho to be her home. She enjoys
spending time outdoors, experimental baking,
car karaoke, and much more! Sophia finds joy in
helping others. She loves a challenge and
finding solutions to problems. This, along with
her heritage, sparked interest in working as an
intern for the Coroner of Bingham County.

 Sophia is of Polynesian and Native American
decent. One day during a college lecture, the
topic of missing and murdered minority cases
was discussed. In that moment, she realized
that there is a need for individuals who are
passionate and willing to seek justice for
Missing and Murdered Indigenous People
(MMIP).

 Ever since that day, she has felt compelled to
follow this line of work. Sophia plans to
continue her education and specialize in
Forensic Genealogy. She hopes to provide
support, peace, and justice to families and
individuals who are affected by the death of a
loved one. Sophia is excited for this opportunity
to be working alongside Bingham County, and
looks forward to what the future holds.


